
 

 

Junior Researcher Association - 

Annual General Assembly 2020 
The Junior Researcher Association at Aarhus University works to improve the working conditions of junior 

researchers at our university. All junior researcher, from all faculties, are invited to join our Annual General 

Assembly on November 6th. This is a great opportunity to meet fellow junior researchers from across the 

university, and influence the policy and direction of the Junior Researcher Association. 

 

Find more information and sign up on Facebook – AU Junior Researcher Association.   

 

Why should you join The Junior Researcher Association? 
 To take an active role in improving the working conditions for junior researchers. 

 Learn from other junior researchers´ experiences and help others by sharing your own. 

 Take part in events focusing on the possibilities and challenges relevant to junior researchers. 

 Meet and spar with our collaborating organizations (e.g., labor unions like IDA and DM). 

  

Date: 6 November 2020, 15:00 – 17:00.  

Food and drinks will be provided. The event is free of charge.  

 

https://www.facebook.com/AUJuniorResearcherAssociation

